





LWI/eto

24th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Autumn Term Reward Trip - Year 11 visit to Go Bowling

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through broadening their horizons. We have started the new academic year with a clear focus on standards and high levels of achievement and engagement. We are pleased that the majority of our students meet our expectations every day. Each term we offer a reward experience to recognise those students who have worked hard, attended well and contributed to a positive climate for learning.

Our Year 11 Reward Trip this term will be to Go Bowling in Dunstable on Tuesday 19th December. We are pleased to offer this trip at no cost to families.

We will be walking to and from the venue, departing from the Academy at 10.15am and returning at approximately 1.00pm; students will then go to lunch as normal. During period 5, students will watch a short Christmas film in the Main Hall where they will be provided with some light snacks and treats. Students will need to be in full Academy uniform.

In order to qualify for this reward trip, students will need to ensure that from this date forward:

- They have 10 or fewer behaviour points
- They have good to outstanding attendance (95% and upwards)
- They have zero truancies from lessons
- They have not been involved in any one-off serious behaviour event

However, please note that up until the date of the trip, we reserve the right to remove any student from the trip for any reason that we deem necessary.

If you are happy for your child to attend this visit, please complete the online consent form via Edulink no later than 9am on Monday 11th December. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any consent forms completed after this deadline. If you have any issues or you have forgotten your parent/carer login details for Edulink, please email the Academy. We are unable to accept verbal/written consent for this visit.

Yours faithfully

Laura Wigley
Head of Year 11





All Saints Academy, Houghton Road, Dunstable LU5 5AB 01582 619700

www.allsaintsacademydunstable.org Executive Principal: Liz Furber

Registered Company No: 06853140